

Tremco CPG Inc. 3735 Green Road Beachwood, OH 44122 401.822.4100 www.dryvit.com

April 25, 2022

Dear Valued Tremco CPG Customer,

The primary goal for Tremco CPG in a challenging 2021 was to remain a strong partner to our customers and find ways to succeed together. As we have entered 2022, we want to first thank you for your continued support, partnership, and investment.

Our industry continues to face a challenging mix of supply chain disruptions, limited product allocation, raw material availability, labor challenges, and freight concerns. All these negatively impact the cost of our finished goods. In response to these increased costs, we are announcing a price increase effective June 6, 2022 on the following Dryvit products:

Finishes: 2%

All other Products: 4%

In addition, we will be implementing a \$250 fee for orders that are placed, scheduled for pickup, and not picked up within the scheduled period per no show.

New pricing will be available for view in the Distributor Community by May 6th and orders placed prior to June 6, 2022 and shipped within our standard lead time will invoice at pre-increase prices.

We value our partnership, appreciate your support, and hope you are managing well through these difficult times. If you have any immediate questions, please contact your local sales representative or customer service representative.

Sincerely,

Dave Maynard

Senior Vice President, Sales

Danie Mayer

Tremco Commercial Sealants & Waterproofing

Kristin Gongora

Vice President, General Manager

British M. Gingora

Dryvit